FIRST IMPRESSIONS TEAM SCHEDULE:
1/5 - Jimmy, Taylor, Rebecca, Carolyn, Harold, & Terry
1/12 - Jimmy, Margaret, Brandy N, Angela, Linda, & Lee
1/19 - Ken, Pat, Vicki,, Kendall, Duke, & Cheryl
1/26 - Ken, Cheryl, Kendall, Judy, Brandy M, & Clayton
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“THE ARK” SCHEDULE:

Infant Rm: Vicki O & Angela B (1/12 & 1/19)
Diana P & Tonya H (1/26 & 2/2)

18 mo to 2’s: Linda D & Asher B (1/12 & 1/19)
Brandy S & Sydney S (1/26 & 2/2)

3’s & 4’s: Tiffanni B (1/12, 1/19, 1/26, & 2/2)

K / 1st grade: Nathan B (1/12 & 1/19)
Melanie J (1/26 & 2/2)

CONNECTION CAFE SCHEDULE:
1/5 - sh1: Hope J; sh2: Vicki O; sh3: Cheri R
1/12 - sh1: Hope J; sh2: Diana P; sh3: Vicki O
1/19 - sh1: Hope J; sh2: Brenda M; sh3: Vicki O
1/26 - sh1: Hope J; sh2: Cheri R; sh3: Kate C

Sundays
8:00 a.m., Worship Team rehearsal (sanctuary)
9:00 a.m., Sunday School
9:00 a.m., Mountain Movers, 2™ 5hGr (Kid's Zone)
10:00 a.m., Worship Service (nursery, at The Ark)

Wednesdays
6:00 p.m., Children’s Choir rehearsal (sanctuary)
6:30 p.m., Worship Team rehearsal (sanctuary)
6:30 p.m., Adult Bible Study (Choir Room)
6:30 p.m., Yada Yada Prayer Group (Conn. Café)
6:30 p.m., Youth & Children (Teen Center bldg.)
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“Connect to God, Grow in Christ, Serve Others”

N
\‘ )
ﬁCONNECT / GROW / SERVE

FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Ministry Staff

Ron Nolen, pastor
Kevin Adkins, Minister of Worship & Connections
Jacob Whitehead, Youth Minister

First Christian Church

P.O. Box 1512

Perry, GA 31069-1512

Office Hours:
Mon-Thur......8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Friday.............8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
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Phone: (478) 987-5428
Fax:  (478)987-4594
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website: www.firstchristian.net
email: fcc-staff@firstchristian.net

There’s some awesome information
contained within this publication that
you just might want to know!

Look inside for more on these:

UPCOMING EVENTS

AREAS AT FCC
WHERE YOU CAN
GET PLUGGED IN...

BIBLE STUDIES
FOR ALL AGES!



A SPECIAL THANK YOU to everyone who helped, in any way,
with FCC’s Christmas decorations (putting them up before
Christmas and taking them down after Christmas), putting
out the luminaries, and the Christmas card sorting! You
awesome people really have no idea how much you are
appreciated and how much of a blessing you are! Your
serving does not go un-noticed! Thank you!

ONLINE GIVING is offered for those who desire to use an
electronic form of giving (we will continue to have a time of
offering during Worship on Sundays for checks and cash). For
more information, contact the church office ((478) 987-5428,
go online to www.firstchristian.net), or pick up a handout
regarding ONLINE GIVING at FCC’s Welcome Center counter.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT ADULT BIBLE STUDY runs from 6:30 p.m.
to 7:30 p.m., in the Choir Room. You are invited to join us as
we continue our study of biblical doctrines. For more
information, contact Lee Dunbar.

Are you looking for a new way to serve this year? The
Communion Preparation Team might be a good fit for
you. This is scheduled on a monthly rotation that requires
about 20 minutes of time before Sunday School and again
after Worship. It is a great way for two friends or even a
family to serve together. If you would like to find out more,
please contact Tonya Hipps, at 320-6278.

Sunday, February 2
during our 10:00 a.m. Worship

Don’t miss this opportunity to
‘Worship with us... FCC's Youth
will be taking part in the
Worship Service!

FIRST FAMILY SHARE (FFS) IS BACK!
Here’s how it works... Fill out an FFS CARD about a need (i.e.,
the need of a friend, family member, co-worker, etc.), and, if it
is approved, help is on the way! Just drop the completed card
in the box and the FFS Team will be in touch with you soon
after! The FFS cards and box are located in the foyer.

LEADERSHIP MEETING
Sunday, January 12, at 6:00 p.m.
(FCC’s Prayer Room)

STUDENT MINISTRY NEWS

6" through 12" grade students
are going through a series called
"The Chase." In this series, we
want to help students see that in
order to truly chase after God, we

(2) On Sunday, February 2, we will be
kicking off our annual M&M'’s fundraiser
to raise money for students to go to
summer camp. We hope you will make
plans to be here for that!

(3) Also, on February 2, there will be
a pizza party for families of kids 5

grade and below. This will be right
after Worship and it’s free! So please
plan to come join us and eat some
pizza and have some fun.

UPCOMING WISDOM WARRIORS EVENTS
(1) Planning Lunch -- Sunday, January 19, right after Worship

(2) Macon Civic Club -- Thursday, January 30, sign up, 520

SINGLES IN SERVICE MINISTRY — Meets for Bible Study on
Sunday Mornings, at 9:00 a.m., in FCC's Prayer Room
(Worship Center Building). Any adult unmarried person, all
ages, is invited! For more information, contact Wendy
Ledbetter (wendyjo5683@icloud.com or 478-319-1519).

YOUNG ADULTS BIBLE STUDY — Meets on Sunday
Mornings, at 9:00 a.m., in FCC's Library (Teen Center Build-
ing). For more information, contact Randy Jones.

YADA YADA PRAYER GROUP — This group of ladies meets
on Wednesdays, at 6:30 p.m., in FCC's Connection Café. All
ladies are invited for some time in Bible Study, sharing, and
prayer. For more information, contact Dianne Belcher.

Here’s some options for you to get involved in at FCC:

1) Worship Team Ministry (involves singing and/or playing
instruments during Worship on Sundays). To set up an
audition, contact Pastor Kevin (kevin@firstchristian.net or
987-5428).

2) Media Technician Ministry (involves running the lighting
and/or projection system on Sundays). To serve on rotation in
this ministry, contact Pastor Kevin (kevin@firstchristian.net
or 987-5428).

3) Connection Café Ministry (involves setting up, brewing
coffee, & cleaning up on Sundays). To serve on rotation in this
ministry, contact Hope Johnson.

4) First Impressions Ministry (if you can shake someone’s
hand with a smile, you are qualified)! To serve on rotation in
this ministry, contact Pastor Kevin (kevin@firstchristian.net
or 987-5428).

5) THE ARK (our Nursery Ministry) (involves working with the
children on Sunday mornings and/or Wednesday evenings).
To serve on rotation in this ministry, contact Tiffanni Bradford
(812-987-6986 or tiffanni@firstchristian.net).




